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Gail Easton

From: Liz Sharp 
Sent: Tuesday, 7 May 2013 5:13 PM
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Cc: Yeerongpilly Electorate Office
Subject: Criminal Code (Looting in Declared Areas) Amendment Bill 2013

Hello 
 
I am writing to express my support for tougher looting laws currently being proposed.  
 
My area was affected by looting after the 2011 floods, and caused significant financial and emotional hardship to 
local residents.  
 
I believe stronger punishments for those who consider looting a non-serious opportunity to steal could act as a 
deterrent for those who consider the crime to be minor, and is also in line with community sentiment on the issue.  
 
Regards  
Liz Sharp 
 
Liz Sharp 
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